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Mr. Bill Baab 

2352 Devere 

Augusta, Georgia 3094 

 

Re:  2016 FOHBC Honor Roll Induction | Tommy Mitchiner 

 

 

Dear Bill: 

 

It gives me great pleasure to confirm that your nomination for Tommy Mitchiner to be included in the 

prestigious FOHBC Honor Roll, was approved by the FOHBC Board of Directors on 28 March 2016. 

 

Per our telephone conversation last night, where you received this news, I understand that you will not be 

attending the FOHBC 2016 Sacramento National Antique Bottle Convention & Expo Banquet, where the 

award will be announced. Please try to see if Mike Newman or someone else could accept the award, which 

would then be given to you to present to Tommy’s wife. 

 

Congratulations. The Federation Board was very pleased with the nomination process and approved your 

nomination of Mr. Mitchiner with 15 of 18 yes votes. A 2/3rd majority was required to get in. Tommy 

Mitchiner will join an important group of individuals who have brought forth significant contributions to our 

great hobby. 

 

 

With Best Regards, 

 

Federation of Historical Bottle Collectors 
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FOHBC President 
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